
General federal law cases can now be conducted in the  

Parramatta registry of the Federal Circuit Court of Australia 

 

 

The Federal Circuit Court of Australia has announced that it will commence a General Federal 
Law list in the Parramatta registry from 1 January 2019. 

All of these matters will be docketed to Judge Obradovic who will conduct between 8-10 
weeks of sittings to hear general federal law cases in Parramatta.  

Filing 

There will be no changes to the existing practice of filing all general federal law matters in the 
Sydney registry (Queens Square).  

Allocation of matters to Parramatta 
A limited number of matters with an address for service of the applicant (whether represented 
or unrepresented) that is closer in geographical proximity to the Parramatta Registry than to 
the Sydney Registry will be allocated to the Parramatta list.  

It is anticipated that matters such as migration, industrial and human rights cases will form 
part of this list. 

For further enquiries, please send your email to: nswdr@fedcourt.gov.au  

  

 

mailto:nswdr@fedcourt.gov.au

